
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the 2018-19 school year at Peter Burnett Elementary!  I hope you have all had a 

wonderful and relaxing summer. We are gearing up for another fantastic year at Burnettam 

thrilled and honored to be joining the Wiseburn Unified School District and Burnett family. 

Being both a member of this community and a parent of a child in the Wiseburn schools, I see 

first hand the commitment to student success and achievement that teachers, parents, and district 

administration provide our children each day.  I am looking forward to continuing the tradition of 

excellence at Burnett Elementary and working with you to ensure our students, your children, 

reach their highest potential.   

 

My educational journey, which is now entering it’s 22nd year, has taken me across my native 

California, as well as overseas to Asia, each destination presenting new and exciting 

opportunities that have enhanced my passion for teaching and learning. I have been a classroom 

teacher, reading specialist, and Assistant Principal, all at the elementary level. In addition I have 

held coordinator positions at the district level in ELD, GATE, and English Language Arts. Each 

of these steps guided me to Peter Burnett Elementary and I am grateful for the opportunity to 

lead and learn with all of you.  

 

I want to thank our custodians, office staff, district office, PTA board, and teachers for the work 

they have put in this summer to ensure we are ready for a positive and smooth start to the school 

year.  Their hard work and dedication is contagious and makes me so proud to become a Burnett 

Bulldog. I can’t wait to meet all of you and get the school year started! 

 

We will be kicking off our school year next Monday, August 28th during our School Year’s 

Eve event. Class lists will be posted from 4-6pm in the Brann Center. PTA will be on hand to 

provide information regarding membership, purchasing bulldog wear, and earthquake kits.  

Thank you in advance for all you do to support your child and our Burnett school community. 

We all benefit when working together. 

 

I look forward to meeting your children on Wednesday, August 30th and sharing in their 

educational journey in the coming school year. 

 

All the BEST, 

 

Kim Jones 

Principal 

Peter Burnett Elementary 

MS. KIMBERLY JONES, PRINCIPAL 
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PETER BURNETT SCHOOL 
 

“  PETER BURNETT IS A PLACE WHERE STUDENTS ,  STAFF,  AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS ENGAGE 

COLLABORATIVELY IN EQUAL LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES,  REFLECTING A WELL-ROUNDED CURRICULUM ,  

POSITIVE VALUES ,  AND A PROBLEM-SOLVING MINDSET ,  WHICH RESULTS IN PERSONAL BEST ,   

SCHOOL SPIRIT ,  AND A FIRM FOUNDATION FOR LIFE-LONG LEARNING .  ” 


